District 1 has 11 registered groups. We have 4 groups right now whose GR positions are open. There is 1 active Alateen meeting which meets the first Monday of every month in Clearfield. We have a new Alateen group in Logan on Sunday evenings. Our Alateens are excited about our upcoming UTAC and will play a bigger role in planning our activities this year. 
This year our district has talked about having a summer social activity. Group attendance has been steady and close to pre-pandemic numbers. We struggle with filling service positions, but it doesn't seem to keep our groups from having strong recovery.
Thanks, Jeff K. district 1 rep

